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22nd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to inform you that your child’s end of term maths assessment will take place on Wednesday 

14th December during period 5 or Thursday 15th December during Period 2. The assessment will be done in 

test conditions and will take the duration of the lesson. It is important that students are fully equipped for 

the assessment (pen, pencil, ruler and scientific calculator).  

In order to help your son/daughter prepare for the assessment, their maths teacher will be setting revision 

tasks on Mymaths on relevant topics. Teachers will award house points and pinkies for completion of 

tasks.  

Students will receive results in January and these will be communicated home via the gradecards. As we 

continue to review setting throughout the year, the assessment will form an important part of our decision 

making process. As always, you will be contacted if a decision is made about moving your child’s maths 

set.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions,  

 

Yours sincerely  

Miss Smith  

Head of Maths  

 

 


